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On 4™ of June, 2015. Members of Tourist Agency of Turkey “Tursab” , representatives of
Ministry of Culture of Turkey and representatives of Turkey Airlines were hosted in the
International Investors Association. During the meeting the sides have talked about tourist and
investment potential of the region. Members of the delegation are visiting the region under
invitation of Department of Sport and Youth Affairs. It should be noted that Turkey, in recent
years, has become a leader as per the number of incoming tourists not only on the regional
scale but also on the national one. In June, two more media tour from Turkey are scheduled by
the Department of Tourism.




